
                                                  

 

PROMOTING THE EUROPEAN CITIZENS’ INITIATIVE (ECI) ON 
PERMANENT UNION CITIZENSHIP 

 
Dear Friends and Colleagues,  
 
ECIT Foundation is pleased to invite you to this major event, which will take place; 

                                From 2 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. on Thursday 31 January 
 at the European Economic and Social Committee, 99 Rue Belliard, 1040 Brussels 

Whilst decisions on the withdrawal of the UK from the EU are still in the balance, this will be an opportunity 
for brainstorming under the title “staring at the Brexit snake” about the hidden impact on freedom of 
movement across Europe, identity and citizenship. We will also be looking ahead to the European elections 
for which ECIT has prepared a manifesto. 
 
We would be most grateful if you could do 3 things to support European citizenship at the start of this year:  

 Sign the ECI and persuade others to do so 

 Sign up for our conference on 31 January by registering here 

 Subscribe to our newsletter to stay in touch with us or unsubscribe 

We very much hope to meet you again at the end of this month. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Tony Venables and Petar Markovic 

https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/bb9b9a10-e672-4695-8ddf-228b109f0aec/downloads/1d0udmv2a_51712.pdf
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/bb9b9a10-e672-4695-8ddf-228b109f0aec/downloads/1d0uanovf_712670.pdf
https://eci.ec.europa.eu/002/public/#/initiative
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfdT7Bkg8HmvJ0ldlxn2xJbPhN0ZLtSPx66TnG-tk_Tn3yEhQ/viewform
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